
IMPACT STATEMENTS 

 
From: Jonathan Koppell  

Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 2:34 PM 
To: Sherri Downing 

Cc: Dina Milstead 

Subject: RE: W. P. Carey School of Business minor proposal 

 
I strongly support the proposed minor in real estate.  This is a valuable addition to the offerings available 
to ASU students.  I can easily see students from the School of Public Affairs, majoring in Urban and 
Metropolitan Studies or Public Service and Public Policy, taking advantage of this program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Koppell 
 
Director, ASU School of Public Affairs 
 
 
 
From: Darren Petrucci  
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 2:56 PM 

To: Mark Stapp 

Cc: Courtney Carroll 
Subject: Re: Real Estate Minor 

 
Mark, 
 
We support the creation of a minor in real estate and will work with W. P. Carey to determine the 
appropriate class(s) to be made available for students pursuing this minor. 
 

Darren 

 

 
Darren Petrucci, AIA 
Director 
_______________________ 
School of Architecture +  
Landscape Architecture 
 
Herberger Institute 
for Design and The Arts 
Arizona State University 
_______________________ 
T 480.965.3536 
F 480.965.0968 
darren.petrucci@asu.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

darren.petrucci@asu.edu


From: Christopher Boone <cgboone@asu.edu> 
Date: November 29, 2010 10:55:36 AM MST 
To: Mark Stapp <Mark.Stapp@asu.edu> 
Cc: Susan Ledlow <ledlow@asu.edu> 
Subject: Re: minor in real estate 

Dear Mark: 
 
I reviewed your proposal and am happy to support it. I believe our SOS 332: Sustainable Urban Dynamics 
course would be an excellent elective for your minor. Please feel free to list it.  
 
Best, 
Chris 
 
Christopher G. Boone 
Professor and Associate Dean for Education 
School of Sustainability  
Professor, School of Human Evolution & Social Change 
Arizona State University 
http://cgboone.personal.asu.edu 
 
From: G Gibson <GEdwardGibsonJr@asu.edu> 
Date: November 24, 2010 3:58:44 PM MST 
To: Mark Stapp <Mark.Stapp@asu.edu> 
Cc: Howard Bashford <howard.bashford@asu.edu> 
Subject: RE: Minor in Real Estate 

Dear Mark, 

  

I have touched base with Howard here in our program, looked at the proposal and feel it would be fine 
for the minor students to take CON 472 as an elective in the minor.  We think that this minor will be a 
good addition.  The only requirement would be make sure that students understand that REA 380, one 
of the courses listed as a core course in the real estate minor, is a prerequisite for CON 472. 

  

Thanks 

Edd 
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Hi Sher:  Our school supports this new minor, and we are happy to have GCU 361 and PUP 434 part of 
the minor.  GCU 361 has no prerequisites, but PUP 434 has a prerequisite that students must be Urban 
Planning majors; however, we'd be happy to waive that prerequisite for the new Real Estate minor 
students.   
  
We would be happy to accommodate the students in the minor, and yes, we can support the increase in 
our course capacities of GCU 361 and PUP 434 to do so. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Dr. Shaeffer 
  
  
  
J. Duncan Shaeffer, PhD 
Senior Lecturer and Undergraduate Advisor 
School of Geographical Sciences and Urban Planning 
Arizona State University 
shaeffer@asu.edu 
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